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William Schultz 

1 Leander Street 

Brampton, Ontario 

L6S 3M3 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 

This is regarding application #A-2024-0142 for 4 Leander Street. 
 

By writing this letter I authorize these comments to be posted on 
the agenda and anywhere else deemed necessary. 
 

My family and I reside at 1 Leander Street, across the street from the 
Baring family who reside at the property discussed in this 
application, 4 Leander Street. 
 

We have lived here for close to 15 years and became acquainted 
with the Baring family when they first moved to 4 Leander Street. 
 

Our comments today are to reflect that we are in full support of this 
permit to approve the extended driveway width as mentioned in 
this application. 
 
 

Thank you for your time, 
William Schultz 
 


